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Comments: The withdrawal should be extended to all major watersheds in the Black Hills.  Other communities

like Custer have no access to aquifers and depend on water in cracks that can easily be corrupted and

interrupted by exploration and mining.  The French Creek watershed is particularly vulnerable.  We encourage

the withdrawal of this watershed and investigation into expanding the withdrawal to other watersheds in the Black

Hills. 


